
Second Notice of School Board Election 

Two seats on the Guffey Community Charter School Board of 

Directors are up for election this year. 

The following candidates have given notice of their intent to 

run: 

• Beth Hall (currently on the Board, running to retain seat 2) 

• Amy Owen (currently on the Board, running to retain seat 

4) 

Because there are only two candidates for the two open Board 

seats, no election is required and none will be held. 


